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Comments: Dear U.S. Forest Service Region 2:

 

I am writing in support of the Golden Peak Expansion project #47937.  My daughter takes part in Ski Club Vail

and has benefitted tremendously from the opportunity to develop the discipline, leadership skills and character

inherent in ski racing.  The surrounding communities have benefited from the influx of families who support local

schools, businesses and create economic opportunity through our choice and desire to live in the Eagle County

area and support the SSCV racing program.    This expansion is in line with the current Vail Resort footprint and

will be supported by the efforts of the club and Vail Resorts.  I believe the addition of the training area will

increase the opportunity for the Vail area to host regional and national ski racing and will further benefit the

region economically while respecting the low impacts needed on our national forest lands.  The project includes

only a surface list and will be maintained with fee dollars returned to our national forest system.

 

Thank you sincerely for your consideration of these improvements.

 

Amy Roberts


